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Tribal Archives, Libraries, and Museums Conference

9 September 2009

Dr. Loriene Roy
1616 Guadalupe, D8600 .
Austin, Texas 78701-1213

Dear Dr. Roy,

I'm pleased to inform you that the Awards Committee for the 2009 Tribal Archives; Libraries and Museums
Conference has chosen you as the recipient of the Leadership Award. The nomination clearly made the case
for your outstanding leadership in “developing and promoting library services and cultural heritage
initiatives with and for indigeno'us peoples.” :

This award will be presented during the Awards Lunch on October 21* between noon and 2:00 p.m. We
hope that you, or a representative, will be on hand to receive the award.

Congratulations on this well-deserved recognition of excellence by your peers.

Sincerely,

Terry Ba ’ chair
TALM Awards Committee
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